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Dear members of the House Committee on Agriculture and Natural
Resources

I am writing to request your support of HB 3085, HB 3090 and HB 3091.
All of these bills help those who desire to become farmers and those
who are current family farmers. We are losing our family farms in the
USA and it is important that we do all that we can in our state to help
create and maintain family farms, as they are good stewards of our land
and provide needed farm products and economic growth to our state as
a whole. Please support these three bills. Thank you.

Pamela Ruona
2186 Chemeketa St. NE
Salem, OR 97301
503-530-6965
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